
ARRIVE AT CAMP EDEN WOOD - 6350 Indian Chief Rd, Eden Prairie, MN 55346 
o  5:00-5:30pm, Friday, Nov. 14, Students dropped off at Camp Eden Wood.  
    **Please come inside the lodge with your student to check them in and make sure all paperwork 
 has been completed.** 
o  6:00pm - Supper will be served at Camp 

 

PICKUP 
Families are invited to join us for closing worship at camp at 10:30am on Sunday, November 16th. Worship 
will last about 40 minutes. After worship, students can head home. 
 

WHAT DO YOU BRING? - Students will be encouraged to not let their phones be a distraction. 
 o  Warm clothes (We will play some outdoor games so winter hats, coats, gloves and  
                    appropriate footwear are essential) 
 o  Sleeping bag 
 o  Pillow  
 o  Water Bottle  
 o  Extra shoes (some people bring slippers for the dorms) 
 o  Flashlight  
 o  Soap and deodorant 
 o  Towel  
 o  Toothbrush/toothpaste 
 o  Ear Plugs or Headphones if you are a light sleeper 
 o  Bible and pen/pencil 
 o  Games, deck of cards (optional) 
 o  Snacks 
 o  Rake (for leaf raking service project—put your name on the rake) 
 o  Work gloves 

o  A Positive Attitude! 

 

Please DO NOT bring electronic games, knives, drugs, alcohol, etc.  
 

THE TIME OF YOUR LIFE 
Retreats are always a highlight of the year, with great games, fabulous friends, terrific talks, awesome adults, 
memorable moments, lots of laughter, and growth in God’s grace.  If you have any questions, please contact Paul 
Erdmann paule@immanuel.us or Grace Porter grace@immanuel.us 
 

Emergency Contact Numbers during the retreat: 
Paul Erdmann: 612-559-3184 Grace Porter: 612-239-2969 

Confirmation Retreat Info 
November 14-16, 2025 


